
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MOVIE NIGHT 2022 

 

 
 
 
 Movie Night, held on Friday 16th September, was a new experience - and what an 

experience it was!  

Students in grades 7-11 enjoyed a hilarious screening: ‘Croods: A New Age’ from 

3-5pm in the school Auditorium, followed by the Sixth Form screening of ‘Uncharted’ 

on a completely transformed Basketball Court. Both batches also enthusiastically 

enjoyed a variety of snacks such as brownies, popcorn, hotdogs and more, courtesy 

of the Prefects’ Guild. 

Special thanks to the Head Prefects and the teachers for coming up with this novel 

idea, and to all the prefects who helped by ensuring the event ran smoothly. We hope 

that everyone enjoyed the screenings - calls for Movie Night to be brought back bigger 

and even better than before should give an inkling of how popular it was with the 

student body. 

  

  

  

  

  


